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Comments: I believe that the personal use cabins should be allowed to continue and are a good thing for the

Tongass.   Allowing them to continue allows the citizens to continue the traditional uses of the forests and waters

to harvest and preserve the fish, plants, and wildlife.   And more importantly they provide a safe haven from the

inclement weather that can sweep across Alaska.  

 

 


